
 

   
 

 

 

 

Aeroitalia launches a new route connecting the north to the south: Bergamo - Palermo 

 
 

Rome, 5 June 2024 - Aeroitalia is delighted to announce the opening of a new route that will connect 

Bergamo and Palermo, strengthening the bridge between the north and the south of Italy. 

From 1 July 2024, this new route will be operational five days a week, on Mondays, Wednesdays, 

Fridays, Saturdays and Sundays, offering travellers a convenient and reliable travel solution. 

 
“We are delighted to be launching this new route, which not only offers our passengers more travel 

options, but also demonstrates our commitment to connecting the various regions of Italy,” stated 

Gaetano Intrieri, CEO of Aeroitalia. “This initiative reflects our strategy for expansion and our 

desire to offer direct and economic flights.” 

 
“With the launch of the route to Palermo, Aeroitalia has chosen to respond to the demands of our 

passengers, who, during the summer, traditionally look for even more travel options to Sicily, and 

they will have the possibility to opt for one of the solutions offered by the airline’s flight programme,” 

stated Giacomo Cattaneo, director of commercial aviation for SACBO. “We are delighted that 

Aeroitalia is continuing to focus on services and on the central role played by Milan Bergamo, 

rendering it one of the most important points in the airline’s network.” 

 
Promotional fares start at just EUR 34.99 each way, taxes included. 

Tickets are already available on the official Aeroitalia website, www.aeroitalia.com or from your local 

travel agency. 
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